
Outreach to Skoar 
 

Subject line: Act Now: Unearthing Skoar's Buried Email Treasures. 
 
Hello Skoar family, 
 
I fondly recall when Skoar Gaming Club visited my college, GD Goenka University. It was a 
thrilling experience to have classes canceled for a chance to enjoy video games. 
 
During that event, I filled out a Google form, which granted Skoar access to my email address. 
 
Recently, while browsing through my spam folder, I stumbled upon an email from Skoar. It 
featured nine empty rectangular boxes devoid of information and nine attachments advertising 
gadgets for sale. 
 
Inspired by the joy of those class cancellations, I find great pleasure in offering my assistance to 
refine your email marketing strategies. Drawing from that delightful memory, I am genuinely 
committed to collaborating with you to optimize your email campaigns, establishing meaningful 
connections with your audience, and achieving exceptional results. 
 
If you are willing to address the issue of your emails landing in the spam folder with distorted 
information, kindly reply to this email, and we can arrange a suitable time to discuss and gain 
insight from different perspectives. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Usman Zayyana 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


